
The Military History Society of NSW Inc. 
presents 

Dr Ross McMullin 
Farewell, dear people: Biographies of 

Australia’s lost generation 
 

 
 

A review of ten extended biographies of young men who exemplified Australia's 
gifted lost generation of World War I. 

 

Saturday, 13 April, 2013, 2pm 
Building 96, Victoria Barracks, Paddington 

 

This is a FREE event, but numbers are restricted 
RSVP by Thursday 11 April 2013: 

(02) 9660-7225 or 0418-400-825, john.twyford@uts.edu.au or 
bhow0340@bigpond.net.au 


